

SPONSORED BY THE BHEF

GENOCIDE AWARENESS MONTH

RECOGNIZING THE ARMENIAN GENOCIDE

Please join the Governor Livingston Model United
Nations Club in commemorating Genocide
Awareness Month with Greg Serian, secondgeneration survivor, educator, and presenter of the
Armenian Genocide.

THURSDAY, MAY 6TH @ 7-9PM

Q&A WILL BEGIN AT 8:30PM

PLEASE CONTACT MS. MAZZAFERRO @OMAZZAFERRO@BHPSNJ.ORG WITH ANY QUESTIONS



Governor Livingston High School 175 Watchung Boulevard Berkeley Heights, New Jersey 07922 (908) 464-3100

May 10, 2021

Mr. Greg Serian spoke to the Berkeley Heights School District's community on May 6th, 2021 as part of our Genocide Awareness Month commemoration. As a teacher, I believe that it is most important to learn about all historical events from those who endured them. Unfortunately, we do not always have that opportunity with all events that we study. Mr. Serian's presentation provided a comprehensive overview of the Armenian Genocide while seamlessly integrating his grandmother's story of her experiences. By keeping victims' memories alive and by recognizing the atrocities of genocide, together we can strive to make 'never again' a reality. Though the Armenian Genocide occurred over 100 years ago, Mr. Serian clearly outlines why contemporary discussions and recognition is vital to descendants of survivors and for the entire global community, which is key to connecting with students. Additionally, his presentation demonstrates the relevance of the Armenian Genocide in today's world from awareness to its implications in the political sphere.

Olivia Mazzaferro omazzaferro@bhpsnj.org (908) 464-3100